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Circular No. 67-176 
September 15, 19&7

F e d e r a l  r e s e r v e  B a n k  o f  D a l l a s

FUNCTIONAL COST ANALYSIS 

BULLETIN

To Person Responsible for the Preparation of Functional Cost Analysis 
Workpapers at Member Bank Addressed:

You may be interested to know that 169 member banks in this 
District are participating in the 1967 Functional Cost Analysis study.

As this program involves considerable detail, we are wondering 
if a visit to your bank would be helpful. If so, we will be prepared 
beginning in October through the end of January to visit as many of our 
participating banks as may require special assistance.

If you would like a representative to visit your bank, please 
complete and return the attached request at your earliest convenience.

Leon W. Cowan Charles W. Bailey
Assistant Vice President Functional Cost Analyst

Functional Cost Analysis Division 
of the Loan Department 

Federal Reserve Bank of Dallas 
Station K
Dallas, Texas 75222

We feel it would be helpful if a representative of your bank 
could give us some assistance in our cost analysis study.

The best time for a visit would be ___

Bank

Signature
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